Steven SeEe

From: Marisa Day <mday@glitsinc.org>

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 8:51 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee; randy@dswork.org; GLITS INC,; Ceyenne
Subject: Support Letter for H5250 from Ceyenne Doroshow GLITS Inc

Attachments: Ceyenne Doroshow Signed Support Letter H5250 .pdf

To whom it may concern:

Please find attached a support letter for H5250 from the founder and executive director of Gays and Lesbians
Living in a Transgender Society GLITS Inc, Ms. Ceyenne Doroshow, included on this email thread.

Warm regards,
Marisa Day

mday(@glitsinc.org
(917)554-1797




